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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

After just spending 14 days on the Middle Fork and Main Salmon, I'm awestruck in how much beauty is up there.

With 5 years raft guiding under my belt, I've been dreaming about central Idaho for years. I can't fathom how one

could want to strip the protections of such an incredible place. Opening it up to gready interests or even just

lowering the protections in this area could be hugely damaging. I urge you to continue to protect the beautiful

rivers we are able to fish, raft, hike along, and enjoy overall. 

 

Sincerely,

Corby Fuhriman

Kaysville, UT 84037

corbyfuhriman@gmail.com

 


